July 15, 2015

Dear CPS Energy Customer,

CPS Energy is planning an upcoming project that will improve electric reliability in
your neighborhood. The project will consist of rebuilding the existing high-voltage
transmission line as well as tower (pole) and foundation replacements between the Hunt
Lane Substation the Pinn Road Substation. CPS Energy’s plan for this project is to rebuild
this transmission line that is located within existing easements and street right of way.

The section of transmission line to be rebuilt begins at the southeast corner of Hunt
Lane and Marbach Road and extends in an easterly direction/northeasterly direction to the
Pinn Road Substation located just southeast of the intersection of Pinn Road and
Westlawn Street. Currently, all of the transmission line and infrastructure affected by this
project are located within easements which may be on or adjacent to your property or
within street right of way.

CPS Energy plans to replace all existing lattice-type transmission towers with steel
monopole structures. In addition, new foundations and associated wiring will be required.
The first stage of the project is to have the existing easements surveyed in relation to
existing property lines. McKim and Creed, a local surveying company, will be conducting
the surveying for this project. You will receive additional correspondence regarding this
project once more details have been finalized. A brochure outlining the project in further
detail in enclosed for your information.

If you have any questions or require more detailed information about this important
project, you may contact me, at (210) 353-2972. Thank you in advance for your patience
and understanding as we work to continue delivering reliable, affordable energy to you
and your neighbors.

Sincerely,

Joyce G. Labus, SR/WA
Manager

Right of Way Management
CPS Energy

Enclosure

145 Navarro PO.Box 1771 San Antonio, Texas 78296



